
Please note that all visitors are required to pre-register for a campus visit. Visits can be 

scheduled at hood.edu/visit  

On the date of your visit please plan to arrive to the Hood College Admission House a few 

minutes before your scheduled time. Your visit with us will take approximately an hour and half 

(90 minutes). 

The address is 410 Martha Church Dr., Frederick, Maryland, 21701. Visitors to the Admission 

House should enter Hood College on the main drive (Hood Drive). At the stop sign in front of 

Alumnae Hall, turn right. At the stop sign at Martha Church Drive, turn right. The entrance to 

access the reserved parking for the Admission House will be on the left, just past the Admission 

House. Park and make your way into the Admission House using the rear entrance where a 

member of our staff will greet you. 

Click here to view our current visitor protocols.  

Please note that due to limited staffing in August and September your time with one of our 

admission counselors may be a group presentation instead of a one-on-one appointment. 

If your plans change, please contact our office at 301-696-3400 or admission@hood.edu to 

cancel or reschedule. 

We look forward to seeing you soon! 

Bill Brown 

Vice President for Enrollment Management 

Hood College 

Inclement Weather Procedure 

If there is a forecast for snow in the Frederick area, please call our office at (301) 696-3400 to 

make sure that there has not been a delay or closure. You can also check our website for 

notifications, or call our switchboard at (301) 663-3131 and dial 9, for the inclement weather 

hotline, which is updated daily. Thank you! 

 

https://www.google.com/maps/place/Hood+College+Admission+Office/@39.420657,-77.4203066,17z/data=!4m12!1m6!3m5!1s0x89c9daf8b68d37e9:0x17e6c656bea1a433!2sHood+College+Admission+Office!8m2!3d39.420657!4d-77.4181126!3m4!1s0x89c9daf8b68d37e9:0x17e6c656bea1a433!8m2!3d39.420657!4d-77.4181126
https://www.hood.edu/campus-visit-protocols
mailto:admission@hood.edu

